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PUC at page 225/C is a letter from Desk Officer, ANL,
Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India, New Delhi addressed to
the Chief Secretary, A & N Admunistration alongwith a copy of
representation of the State Secretary, CPI dated 11/12/1998 placed at
page 226-228/C addressed to the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India
and Hon’ble Union Home Minister of India. The remark of Hon'bie
Lieutenant Governor, A & N Islands may kindly be seen on the body
of letter directing that “A reply should go”. The note of the
Secretary (TW) on the body of the letter may also kindly be seen.
After discussion in the matter with C. S. it is noted that all the issues
raised by CPI should be discussed in the seminar / meeting proposed
to be held in the first week of March’99. He further desired that in
the meantime a draft reply should be put up for the approval of C. S.

In this conmbection, it is stated that the copy of the
representation which was endorsed to Hon'ble Lieutenant Governor
also was received by this office on 28/12/98 (Copy placed at page
217-129/C). Comments on the points raised by the State Secretary,
CPl was submitted on 11/01/99, which may kindly be seen at para
92-94/N at page 29-33/N. The comments seen by the Director {TW),
Secretary (TW) and Chief Secretary-in-charge. If approved, we may
put up draft reply on the lines of comments already furnished. A
draft reply is placed at page 229 to 236/C for approval.

Submitted P1.
JZF /
akfgfn eA L ?
Executive Secretary
Director (TW)

Discussed as desired by the Director (TW) and amended draft

reply placed at page 229 - 236/C. q
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